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FOR IMMLDIATEL RELEASE

TULSDAY, MAY 7, 1963.

The Secretary of State for External

Affairs, the Honourable Paul Martin, today announced

that in view of the unsettled situation in Haiti, the

evacuation of Canadian citizens from that country will

commence tomorrow, May 8.

Dependents of Canadian

Government employees in Haitl have been ordered to leave

and all other Canadian citizens are being encouraged to

leave at the same time.
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